Bramingham Primary School

Freeman Avenue, Luton, Bedfordshire LU3 4BL

T 01582 617500

E office@bramingham.net

W www.bramingham.net



23rd February 2022

Dear Parents.

On Thursday 3rd March 2022 it is World Book Day! At Bramingham, we value reading and we will be celebrating the joy of books throughout the day. We will celebrate the day with a range of activities associated with books.

With vocabulary being a major focus in developing children's love of language and reading, as part of the day, we are asking children (and staff!) to come to school dressed as a 'word'. Children, if they wish, can also come dressed as a book character, as these will no doubt relate to certain words. Other suggestions could be to come dressed as a colour, an animal, an object, or maybe even an emotion.

As always, each child will receive a World Book Day £1 token to be redeemed at a retailer of your choice.

Also, as part of this celebration of books, we will be holding a book fair at school. The Travelling Book Company offers a tremendous range of books for all ages which will be available for you to purchase. During the school day, classes will visit the book fair. For every book purchased at the fair, the school receives rewards which will be spent on new books for the school.

Please click on the following link to browse through some of the fantastic books on offer.

https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/travelling-books/the-books

Once you know the books that you would like to purchase, payments can be made online using the following link:

https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/pay/1169383

The online payment system is open now for you to use and will close at 4pm on Tuesday 8th March.

Thank you for your continued support.

Mrs Glass Reading Lead



